The History of The King Holiday

How It All Started?
The federal holiday took almost 15 years to become as the legislation to honoring the first civil right leader Martin Luther King Jr.  The holiday is officially observed on the third Monday of January each year.  This year it will be held on 16th January.  So, don’t miss to come and attend the events to learn more the history of the Late King.  This day is being celebrated to commemorate the life and works of a man who struggled hard for the equal rights of all Americans.  The history of the King holiday is as old as its legacy.  Over 6 million people submitted their names to Congress for making it as a legislation day.
How Students Can Participate In Paying Homage To The King Day?
The university students, school groups and other learning groups can pay homage to the most amazing man, an activist and the legacy of the civil right movement, MLK Jr.  By contributing and participating in the events ranging from health panels to screening documents.  However, many states opposed the celebration of this holiday and said he didn’t deserve this honor.  Despite, all the restriction, the voters approved the King day as a federal holiday in 1992.
Choose 360 School Trips
360 School Trips is one of the oldest field trips organizing company in the United States. With headquarters in the beautiful city of Miami, we are the best field trip organizing company in the United States. Secondly, you will get 30% off on all trip plans. So you should choose us for your next field trip. Book today with us and get a 30% discount on all field trip plans.
Free Online Consultation
If you need more information about our field trip plans and their cost, please feel free to contact us anytime.  Please sign up for a free online consultation tailored to your needs and make your next field trip a great fun and learning experience.

